

Student Bulletin 09/15/23

Attention all students: Anyone interested in joining FBLA and running for an officer position, applications are now available. You can pick up an application with Mrs. Braman in room 2202. All applications are due back to Mrs. Braman on September 21st by 2:15 pm. Once applications have been turned in, all candidates will have an officer interview the week of September 25th. Please see Mrs. Braman for further questions and details.

Events for Homecoming week include:

Monday- Macho Man Volleyball (\$3 admission)

The first dance of the year will be on Saturday, September 23, from 8-11 pm. The cost is \$15 and includes a shirt. If you're bringing an out-of-town guest, make sure you fill out a dance pass and turn in no later than Wednesday 9/20th.

Homecoming week starts Monday-Dress Day for Monday is PJ Day. Remember you can win prizes for the best dressed. Show your Greyhound spirit and dress up!

Students: Please don't forget to turn in your Permission Forms to your Class Advisors for Macho Man Volleyball! See everyone on Monday, September 18th at 7:00 p.m.

Students: An **Eastern Washington recruiter** will be here on Monday during both lunches. They will be able to answer questions and hand out information.

If you're looking for Greyhound gear, ask a cheerleader about their fundraiser.

Thank you, GHS!
Happy Greyhound Friday!